
  

 

LONGCAST 

 

10 November 23 - Navy Club 

11 November 23 - Armistice Day 

18 November 23 - Ngapona Christmas Lunch at Birkenhead RSA (Saturday) 

8 December 23 – Navy Club 

15 December 23 - Ngapona Lunch at Grey Lynn RSA 

  

 

   

  

  
Hi Folks 
 

NGAPONA ASSN – CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

This year our Christmas Lunch will be held on Saturday, 18th November, at the Birkenhead 

RSA. 

It is most important that we have numbers as soon as possible for catering purposes. 

Please reply to this email with your name and number 

attending. 

There will be the usual festivities, raffle for a picnic hamper, ‘Up Spirits’ etc. 

 



 

 



 

 



 

  

  

ARMISTICE IN CAMBRIDGE 10 - 12 NOV 23  

HMNZS Ngapona will again be participating in “Armistice in Cambridge” over the weekend 

of 10-12 Nov at Lake Karapiro. Personnel from Ngapona will be crewing a J3 RHIB, 

running a children’s activity and liaising with the public. On the Sunday an Armistice Day 

Memorial Service will be held at the Cenotaph in Cambridge. This year’s event at Lake 

Karapiro is being held in conjunction with another event, The Great Summertime Festival. 

Final details and timings of the joint event are coming together, and it is promising to be a 

great weekend. 

 

 

MARITIME SOCIETIES ANNUAL DINNER 

The 13th Maritime Societies Annual Dinner will be held at the Northern Club. 1830, Friday 

1 Dec 23, Rig: Mess Dress. POC CDR Ken Hogan RNZNR ken@epinz.co.nz. 

 

  

 

 

 AUCKLAND ROCKIES 

In 1995 Lt Cdr John McEwan produced a 400-page book on the history of the Naval 

Reserves in New Zealand. This well researched book gave the history of the founding of 

Ngapona and its activities up to 1995. John has started researching the period 1995 to 

2020. He needs help with any historical material, including photographs and medallic 

recognition for that period. If you are able to assist, please contact John; 

john.mcewan@xtra.co.nz The intent is to have the book complete and ready for sale for the 

Ngapona Centenary in October next year. 

Your help is need NOW! 

  

  

 

Regards 

Jerry Payne 

Editor 
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HMNZS Ngapona Assn 

021 486 013 

(To be removed from this email list please reply to this email with 

"Unsubscribe" in the subject line.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

 

 

  

 

https://ngapona.us9.list-manage.com/profile?u=a12ebbb5f17f49e752e5270ff&id=ed4156fea1&e=032c60546f&c=d8227d8319
https://ngapona.us9.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=a12ebbb5f17f49e752e5270ff&id=ed4156fea1&e=032c60546f&c=d8227d8319
http://www.mailchimp.com/email-referral/?utm_source=freemium_newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=referral_marketing&aid=a12ebbb5f17f49e752e5270ff&afl=1

